
 

Contact Letter Date:  01.11.2019 Year Group: 6 

Topic: St James’ -  Back to the Future 

Last week’s learning: 
Maths: We continued to revise the four operations. We began to look at multiples 
and factors.   
 
English: We researched and produced non-chronological reports on Queen 
Victoria and the Victorian period.  
 
Wider curriculum: We continued to explore circuits and began creating our own 
burglar alarms for the classroom! 
 
Next week’s learning: 

Maths: We will begin our Fractions topic by focusing on equivalent fractions and 
ordering fractions.    
 
English: We will be focusing on the different tenses for SPAG. We will continue to 
work on Street Child by ‘hot seating’ characters and writing in role.   
 
Wider curriculum: We will begin creating our own burglar alarms for the 
classroom within science! In topic we will be looking into the different social 
classes during the Victorian times.  
 

 

 

 


